
PARENTS ORIENTATION SESSION- CLASS I AND III (06.05.2017) 

 

 
On 6th May 2017, Maharaja Agarsain Public School was thrilled to welcome the parents to their community.  

Orientation is an important time that helps a child to build a bridge between the familiar world of home as well 

as family and the bright and overwhelming world of a new class. 

The day as it was planned, turned out to be fruitful as key information which is critical to the child’s success 

was shared through this platform.  

The day ended on an enlightening note as parents came forward to share their experiences and thoughts.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


